
Plattsburgh Municipal Lighting Department
6 Miller Street
Plattsburgh, New York 12901

           May 31, 2006

Jaclyn A. Brilling
Secretary to the Commission
New York State Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Brilling:

  Attached is the Plattsburgh Municipal Lighting Department's revised tariff leaf No. 21 
in compliance with the Commission's Order issued May 24, 2006, in Case 05-E-1496.

Sincerely,

John S. Brown
Manager
Plattsburgh Muncipal Lighting Dept.

Received: 5/31/2006


